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DATE: August 31, 2004 

TO: Blanca Bay6, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

FROM: Dovie L Rockette-Gray, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel~ 

RE: Docket No. 040432-TL ­ Complaint by David Slavens Against Sprint-Florida, 

Mr. David Slavens, doing business as The Computer Guy of NW Florida, Inc. (The 
Computer Guy) has requested through Attorney Mark Welton a voluntary withdrawal of the 
complaint he filed May 7, 2004 against Sprint-Florida (Sprint) for alleged default on a contract 
commencing May 1, 2004 between The Computer Guy and Sprint for installation and 
maintenance of Channelized TIs (PRls) . Mr. Welton em ailed a letter to Counsel at the Florida 
Public Service Commission on August 3, 2004 stating that The Computer Guy is no longer in 
business (see attachment). 

A formal signed letter on the above request by Mr. Welton or Mr. Slavens has been 
requested by Staff Counsel on several occasions, but has not been received. At this point, Staff 
Counsel believes that nothing further will be received due to the stressful events that caused Mr. 
Slavens to close his business in~t place. Therefore, Staff Counsel recommends withdrawal h 
of the complaint and the docket closed {J /) •-. 

~ J?o ~ 7/0l-/0'f- ~ 
All correspondence for The Computer Guy may be sent in c/o Attorney Mark Welton, 

1020 Ferdon Blvd. South, Crestview, FL 32536. 
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Welton & Williamson, PA 
1020 South Ferdon Blvd. 
Crestview, Florida 32536 

August3,2004 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attn : Dovie Rockette-Gray 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: The Computer Guy of NW Florida, Inc. 

Dear Dovie: 

This letter is to inform you that The Computer Guy of NW Florida, Inc., has closed its 
doors and is no longer in business. I have been asked to inform you that based on the fact that 
the business is no longer a viable entity they do no desire to maintain their complaint with Sprint 
The business has no assets and has shut the doors. 

If you need any further information , feel free to call me. 

Mark Welton 
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Dovie Rockette-Gray 

From: Mark Welton [Iaptop@welwill.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 03, 2004 2:06 PM 

To: Dovie Rockette-Gray 

Subject: Welton & Williamson, P 

Here is the letter 
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